
From: Daphne <daphadams@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 12:12 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: August 3 Agenda Item 
 
 
Dear Planning Commission,  
 
I am a resident of Ann Arbor and live in Georgetown.  I urge you to hold the developer of The George to 
his initial plan, approved by your commission, to provide retail space in that facility.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Daphne 
 

Daphne R. Adams  
daphadams@aol.com 
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